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Rorie Skei                                                                                                       1/6/2008

Chief Deputy Director

Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy

5750 Ramirez Canyon Road

Malibu, CA 90265

(Via Fax 310.589.3230)

Dear Ms. Skei,

I am CC’ing Susan Callery from the Department of Toxic Substances Control as per our telephone conversation. Immediate action must be taken to place signs inside the Display Cases at Sage Ranch Park in the Santa Susana Mountains to warn the public of the environmental remediation that is currently underway. The Display Cases (One at Lower parking and one at Upper) are the first thing park-goers look at as they exit their vehicles. The current signs that are in place have been helpful, yet further action is needed. 11X17 inch warning signs of Asbestos, Antimony, Lead, Silica and Polyaromatic Hydrocarbons and the description that these chemicals lead to Health Problems including Cancer should be placed in these display cases at once. Park-goers are not aware of the danger until they get right up upon it, and many wish they had been told at their vehicles before they stumble upon the work-site.

This is a serious issue and I thank you in advance for your efforts.

William Preston Bowling

ACME (Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education)

williamprestonbowling@yahoo.com
www.ACMELA.org
310.428.5085
http://www.ACMEla.org  
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